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❖ Happy Holidays! The Annual Christmas Light Decoration Contest Judging will occur 

on the evening of Saturday December 16th.  

❖ Annual HOA Dues payment period is upon us. Information will be distributed to 
homeowners in the mail.  

❖ The ACC noticed an overwhelming response to the reminder letter prior to the ACC 
Walk-About. Thanks to all trying to keep the neighborhood up to the standards of 
the Covenants and Deed Restrictions. This helps improve all property values and 
brings pride in our community.  

❖ Positions are open on the Board for 2018. If interested in volunteering in our 
community, please contact any Board member or attend the next meeting. The next 
Board Meeting will include the annual Board elections and is scheduled for Monday, 
January 22, 2018 at 7:00 pm at the Austin Davis Library.  

❖ The Holiday season also brings additional crime. Please remember to lock home 
windows and doors as well as car doors and use programmable light on while out of 
town. 

 

Please remember to pick up after your pet. 
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